
 

 
 

Dreamweavers Unlimited, Inc. 
 

INFORMATION REGARDING COVID-19 

Our Mission: Dreamweavers Unlimited, Inc. is dedicated to serving individuals and  
families with respect and kindness and is committed to helping people achieve their dreams. 

 

 

Please know that we are doing all we can to keep everyone safe! As an essential business, we will 
continue to provide services at the office with extra precautions in place.  We also offer teletherapy as 
an option if you are not able to keep your office appointments at this time.  Please see below the steps 
we are taking to ensure everyone’s safety. 
 

1. Lil’ Dreamers Preschool will be closed until at least April 30, 2020.  Speech therapists will be 
contacting students to office individual speech therapy appointments in person or through 
teletherapy. Parents/guardians will receive communications through the Remind app and 
text message from the Preschool Director, Blayke Turrubiartes, with details updates are 
available. 
 

2. Your therapist or 1:1 staff will contact you prior to your scheduled session. He/ she will ask if 
your child or anyone in your home is ill (fever, cough, cold/ flu symptoms) and if you or 
anyone if your home has traveled outside of the US within the last month.  If anyone in the 
home is sick, we will not work with your child that day. If you do not plan to keep your 
appointment, please contact your therapist/ 1:1 staff asap. Likewise, no one will work with 
your child if he/she is sick. 
 

3. Speech Therapists are now scheduling teletherapy appointments.  Your child may receive 
speech therapy using your smartphone, tablet, or computer.  You may use programs such as 
Facetime, FB Messenger Video, Google Hangouts, Google Duo, Whatsapp, Skype, and more 
to video call with your child’s therapist for speech therapy.  If you are unable to come to the 
office for your regularly scheduled visit, please consider this option to continue your child’s 
therapy.  
 

4. Our offices will continue to be open for speech therapy but our waiting room will be closed. 
Please text your therapist when you arrive. The therapist will meet you at the front door. He/ 
She may be in a session so please be patient until he/ she comes out. You will be asked to 
wait in your car until the session is over and then the therapist will bring your child back to 
the car.  
 

5. Therapists wash their hands before and after each session. Materials used during therapy are 
disinfected between sessions. 
 

6. We are disinfecting and removing all trash on a daily basis. Please help us by washing your 
child’s hands often. 
 

7. To stay up to date on information, please check our website, www.dreamweaversnc.com, 
and Dreamweavers Unlimited on Facebook.   
 

8. For up-to-date information on COVID-19, please go to the following websites:  
a. Centers for Disease Control & Prevention (CDC): www.cdc.gov 
b. NC Department for Health & Human Services (NCDHHS): www.ncdhhs.gov 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation! 

http://www.dreamweaversnc.com/
http://www.cdc.gov/
http://www.ncdhhs.gov/

